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Kureha Opens Liaison Office in South Korea 

 

 

Kureha Corporation announced it has established a new liaison office for the polyvinylidene 

fluoride (PVDF) business in Soul, South Korea. The company intends to utilize this office 

primarily to collect PVDF-related market information and facilitate communication with local 

clients.  

 

New office information 

Name:  Kureha Corporation Korea Liaison Office 

Location:  #1611, Sunwha Building, 89, Seosomun-ro, Jung-ku, Seoul 04516, Republic of Korea 

 

 

 

******* 

For more information, please contact Kureha Corporation 

(About this press release)  Public & Investor Relations Department, +81-3-3249-4651 

(About PVDF products)  KF Products Department, +81-3-3249-4724 

 


